
Facebook report April/ May  2020 

 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 
obtaining Pool ID access Cards. This is filtered on this report. 

 

 

On April 27th a resident reported a wasp nest at Blazing star play area. CDD staff removed. 

On April 30th a resident reported a leaning tree on Cupseed Ln. CDD staff staked tree. 

On May 2nd a resident reported rough playing teenagers in the Swim club pool. CDD staff assessed. 

On May 7th a resident offered dirt. CDD declined. 

On May 10th a resident inquired about the distressed pine trees at Lakeshore Park. CDD responded. 

On May 14th a resident notified the CDD of a dog park gate being easy to open by dogs. CDD responded. 

 

End of report. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of report. 
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